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25th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We have received notification from the Oldham Council Schools Catering, that from 1st 
April 2024, the cost of school meals will increase to £2.90 per day, £14.50 per week.  
  
Payments are to be made weekly at the school office in a sealed envelope, labelled with 
your child's name and class. Please enclose the correct amount of money. Alternatively, 
card payments are accepted. 
  
Burnley Brow receives Pupil Premium Funding for all children who are currently on Free 
School Meals or who have been eligible over the past 6 years. Any parent can apply for free 
school meals if they meet certain criteria. The Government provides all children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 a free school meal, however your child needs to be registered 
and accepted for Free School Meals in order for the school to receive funding.  
 
You must apply online via the Oldham Council website: 
 
http://www.oldham.gov.uk/forms/form/525/en/free_school_meals_fsm_application_form 
 
If your application is successful, you and the school will be notified. 
 
As a thank you, we will give you a one-off £15 gift voucher if your application is 
successful. 
 
Yours sincerely. 

  
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 
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